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January 10,2018

The Honorable Roger Maclean
President, City Council
435 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101

Re: Rhodes Street from Mack Blvd to S. 1Oth Street

Dear Mr. MacLean

Please be advised that at the monthly meeting of the Allentown City Planning Commission held
on Tuesday, January 9,2018, the above referenced street vacation requested by Jamie Michael
McFadden, Esq. of McFadden Law Offices for petitioners, UAW 677 and Joseph & Laura
Zacher was recommended to City Council for APPROVAL conditioned upon the petitioners
remove the macadam apron and install curbing and sidewalk along Mack Boulevard.

lf you have any questions concerning this action, please contact me.

Sincerely,

R. Doug Stewart
Director of Planning
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